
From: Baker, Amy C.
Sent: 2/8/2011 3:20:30 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: 2008 RECs

Can you give me a call?

Amy Baker, 
Analyst

Renewable Procurement and Resource 
Planning

California Public Utilities 
Commission

415.703.1691

amv.baker@cpi ov

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 08, 2011 3:18 PM 
To: Baker, Amy
C.
Subject: RE: 2008 RECs

Hi
Amy,

The 2008
WREGIS Certificates were retired in January 2011, prior to the CEC's February 1,

SB GT&S 0021866
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mailto:MEAe@pge.com


2011 deadline for the 2008 compliance year. PG&E began retiring its
2008 WREGIS certificates following the January 5, 2011 publication of the CEC's
Fourth Edition of the RPS Eligibility Guidebook. In the fourth edition of the RPS guidebook, the CEC
provided guidance on the procedure for retiring WREGIS Certificates,
including such details as timing of the retirements, the naming convention for
the WREGIS retirement subaccounts, the process for reporting the retirement
information to the CEC, and the procedure for supplementing
WREGIS Certificate reporting using the CEC's interim tracking system (i.e.
the RPS Track Forms).

Is there a reason
that the 2010 date is important?

Thanks,

Meredith

From: Baker, Amy C. 
[mailto:amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 08, 2011 1:14
PM
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: RE: 2008
RECs

Hi Meredith,

I am specifically interested in whether PG81E retired them by 
December 31, 2010.

Thanks

Renewable Procurement and Resource 
Planning

California Public Utilities 
Commission

415.703.1891

SB GT&S 0021867

mailto:amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov


amv.baker@cpi ov

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 08, 2011 1:01 PM 
To: Baker, Amy
C.
Subject: RE: 2008 RECs

Hi Amy,

For compliance year 2008, PG&E retired 6,602,924 MWh of
2008 WREGIS certificates in accordance with procedures in the Fourth
Edition of the CEC's RPS Eligibility Guidebook. The CEC guidelines
required that the 2008 WREGIS Certificates be retired by February 1,2011.
Since WREGIS was not used for all of 2008, PG&E reported the
balance of its 2008 RPS procurement (3,209,439 MWh) using the CEC's 2008
RPS Form. PG&E's total reported RPS procurement for 2008 was 9,812,363
MWh.

Please let me know if you need more information or have 
questions.

Thanks,

Meredith

From: Baker, Amy C. 
[mailto:amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 08, 2011 9:20
AM
To: Allen, Meredith 
Subject: 2008
RECs
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Hi
Meredith,

I wanted to check
and see if PG&E had retired all of its 2008 RECs by 
12/31/2010.

Thanks

Amy Baker, 
Analyst

I Procurement and Resource

California Public Utilities 
Commission

415.703.1691

amv.baker@cpi ov

http://www.cpuc.ca.aov/renewables
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